
  

PUBLIC   SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Contact:  Brenda Ardrey, Public Works Director  

Phone:    (660) 827-3000  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

11:50 A.M. CDT, Oct. 8, 2018   
 

ROAD CLOSURES DUE TO STREET RESURFACING AND STORMWATER SYSTEM 

REPAIRS 

  

(SEDALIA, MISSOURI):   The Street Department will be closing the street listed below to 

asphalt the roadway.  This work will require temporary closure of the street and residents who 

routinely park along or have driveways accessing this street will need to find alternate parking 

during the hours and days listed below.   

 

Road Closures 

Date:  Noon Wednesday, Oct. 10, 2018 through 6:00 p.m. Thursday, Oct. 11, 2018  

S. Washington Ave between E. 24
th

 St. and E. 32
nd

 St. for installation of new asphalt. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience these road closures may cause as we work to improve these 

areas.  Please note that this resurfacing project is weather dependent and may be delayed due to 

rain. 
  
WHEN:     WED., OCT. 10, 2018 TO THURS., OCT. 11, 2018 

WHERE:   S. WASHINGTON AVE BETWEEN E. 24
TH

 ST. AND E. 32
ND

 ST 

WHY:        ROAD CLOSURES TO ALLOW FOR INFRASTRUCTURE REPAIR 

 

 

CITY OF SEDALIA 
Municipal Building 

200 South Osage Avenue 
Sedalia, Missouri  65301 


